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We're now well into assessment period and I wish you all the best of luck. Enjoy the 

summer and if you are able to attend our Student and Staff Summer Party on 22 May 

2019 at Walsall Campus, I look forward to seeing you there.  

Professor Geoff Layer, Vice-Chancellor, University of Wolverhampton.  
 

  

  

  

 

Have your say - your Students' Union 
  

 General Meeting at the Students' Union, City 

Campus, TODAY, 12pm, Friday 17 May 2019.  

  

We are also currently running a University student 

feedback project on the services, activities and spaces 

you'd like at the Students' Union. Please take our survey 

here.  
 

  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/students-and-staff-summer-party-2019-tickets-61502939949?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email#tickets
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/students-and-staff-summer-party-2019-tickets-61502939949?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email#tickets
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/news/may-2019/notice-of-general-meeting-at-students-union.php?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/yourstudentsunion2019?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/yourstudentsunion2019?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email


  

 

Survey season - prize winners  
  

Thank you for your valuable feedback across the range 

of student surveys that ran early on in the year. 

  

And congratulations to the following survey prize 

winners: 

- £500 Amazon voucher - Tiffany Smith. 

- University branded hoodie - Aleena Kausar; Benjamin 

Allen; Lucy Bradley; Jethro Mellors; Briony Smith.  
 

  

  

 

The Office for Students (OfS) recently invited universities and colleges to take part in trial 

research on a survey for taught postgraduates and the University of Wolverhampton has 

volunteered to participate in this research. Eligible students will have received an email 

recently with more information and the link to the survey which is open until 16 August. 

Please do participate, your feedback is important to us. 

  
 

  

  

  

 

Early module registration - now open 
  

You can now choose your options for modules you’d like 

to study next year. Deadline Tuesday 4 June 2019.  

 

  

  

 

   

  

Contribute to the University's 
Access and Participation Plan 
  

Help to shape the plan - student panel 

meetings w/c 27 May 2019.  

 

   

  

Summer opening and support 
  

Find out more about our services over 

summer 2019 here  

 

  

  

https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/news/may-2019/early-module-registration-is-now-open.php?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/news/may-2019/contribute-to-the-universitys-access-and-participation-plan.php?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/student-support/summer/?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email


  

 

Honorary degree for Nuno 
  

Wolves manager Nuno has spoken of his pride after 

being honoured by the University of Wolverhampton for 

his contribution to sport in the region. 

 

  

  

 

Artsfest 2019 
  

Running until 30 June 2019, this is a popular, annual 

arts showcase from Faculty of Arts. Check out the 

programme here  
 

  

  

 

Are you ready for the world of work? 
Apply now! 
  

Are you finishing your studies soon? Let us help you 

find a graduate role. 

 

At ‘The Workplace’ we advertise a range of 

opportunities for recent graduates including internships, 

local and international placements and permanent jobs. 

 

Interested? If so, please get in the touch with us today, 

email theworkplace@wlv.ac.uk or call 01902 323400. 
 

  

  

 

Road closures in Wolverhampton - June 
- August 2019 
  

Students may be affected by roadworks over the next 

three months on key roads around the University’s City 

Campus. 
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https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/news/may-2019/nuno-receives-honorary-degree-from-university.php?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/news/may-2019/artsfest-2019-now-underway.php?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
mailto:theworkplace@wlv.ac.uk
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/current-students/news/may-2019/update-15052019---road-closures-to-affect-city-campus.php?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
http://www.wlv.ac.uk/?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.facebook.com/uniwolverhampton/?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://twitter.com/wlv_uni?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.linkedin.com/edu/the-university-of-wolverhampton-12677?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.flickr.com/photos/universityofwolverhampton/?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
https://www.instagram.com/wlvuni/?utm_source=sendinblue&utm_campaign=WLV_Student_May_2019&utm_medium=email
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